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How many years have you
volunteered for the NSF?

Richard has volunteered every year
except 2020, while Leila has volunteered
for the last 10 years.

What is your favorite volunteer
position?

Both of the Johnsons enjoy working at the
Information Booths, but also like assisting
in the Visual Arts Department.

Why do you volunteer?
Richard volunteers to meet new people
and be a helpful hand at the Fair. Leila
enjoys reconnecting with friends from the
past.

What is the best fair food?
 Some of the Johnson’s favorites are Nitro
Ice Cream, the Beef Pit and Cactus Jacks.

What are you most excited about for
the 2025 State Fair?

Richard and Leila are very excited to
check in entries for the Visual Arts
Department, enjoy the Older Nebraskans
Day concert and, most of all, watch their
grandkids march in the Centura band.


